
to exceed the~ demyancs mnade upon themn by existing courses (although, ineviftably, there are requests
for itm that are riqt heid>. This picture will probably change considerably c$uring the next session,
following the appointmerit of a lecturer in Canadian Studios and the beginning of new courses both in
4hjs deprmn (History) and interfaculty studies, whICh shoutd draw heavily on library stock. The
pripa[ areas0 ofinterest are/wilI b. flteratu,'e, geography, hlstory. potitios, current affairs, and cul-
tural studies. But ther. are many other areas of interest which make use of a lriited number of

Caadnpuicaton - principally periodicals.

CONCLUSION


